



[bookmark: _GoBack]NEIGHBOURHOOD DEVELOPMENT PLAN WORKING PARTY 
HELD IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBER ON TUESDAY 9TH MAY 2017

Present:

Cllr Mrs Jan Blair (Chair)
Cllr Martyn Evans
Cllr Eoghan Kelly
Cllr Steven Leigh

The meeting was chaired by Cllr Mrs Blair.

1.	Apologies for absence:		

None received.
	
2.	Minutes of Previous Meeting

The previous minutes of the meeting of 25th April were approved as a correct record of the meeting.

3.	Actions to be taken following the update meeting

i)	To ascertain how and/or when do CiL payments get made? Is it before work starts or as 	certain thresholds are reached?

ii)	When does CiL payment become entitled to the higher percentage payment? What is the 	statutory authority for this? Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2010 set out the 	principles and most of the regulations for CiL but what statutory regulation sets out the 	percentages?

iii)	To make contact with Cllr John Goodey (Exminster and Teignbridge Councillor) to establish 	a meeting to discuss the pitfalls and obstacles faced by the process from a Town Council 	perspective (Action – Cllr Eoghan Kelly)

iv)	To obtain authorisation from Bovey Tracey Town Council to submit a letter of interest/intent 	for the Neighbourhood Development Plan. To acquire an electronic copy of the letter 	Chudleigh Town Council used to submit their intent. 

4.	AOB

	None raised.

5.	Date of next meeting

	TBC.





